Ralph L. Carr
Colorado Judicial Center

John W. Suthers
Attorney General

Cynthia H. Coffman DEPARTMENT OF LAW 1300 Broadway, 8th Floor
Chief Deputy Attorney General Business and Licensing Section Denver, Colorado 80203
Daniel D, Domenico Phone (720) 508-6000

Solicitor General

August 5, 2014

Hon. Scott E. Gessler

Colorado Secretary of State’s Office
Administrative Rules Section

1700 Broadway, Ste. 300

Denver, CO 80290

RE: Correction to Regulation 4-2-3, 3 CCR 702-1
Tracking No. 2014-00689

Dear Mr. Gessler:

I am providing this correction letter on behalf of the Division of Insurance
(“Division”) regarding Division Regulation 4-2-3. Redlined track changes from
proposed Division Regulation 4-2-3 were inadvertently left in adopted Regulation 4-
2-3, specifically in Part B of Appendix A, which was initially published under
tracking number 2013-01359. Regulation 4-2-3 has been corrected to remove these
redlined track changes. In accordance with § 24-4-103(11)(d)(II), C.R.S., I have
reviewed the above rule correction and have determined that it is non-substantive.

Sincerely,

FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

—

KEENAN E. LORENZ

Assistant Attorney General
Business & Licensing Section
Phone: (720) 508-6377

Email: keenan.lorenz@state.co.us

cc: Matt Mortier, Christina Gonzalez-Ferrer



